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	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH,

TS6 7JA

TEL:  Eston Grange (01642) 455278

TEXT: 07470950154



	Head Teacher:                                                                                                                          
Mr J Murgatroyd                                 E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk            



	



25th April 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,







WEAR A HAT DAY

We are holding a ‘Wear a Hat day’ as a Fundraising Event to raise money for Brain Tumour Research on Friday 3rd May in School.

If your child would like to take part and wear a hat, please can they bring 50p to School for a donation to this charity.

Miss McCarthy will also be selling merchandise as follows for children to purchase if they wish.

Badges – 50p



Wristbands - £1







 BANK HOLIDAY 

Can I just remind all parents that school will be closed on Monday 6th May as it is a Public bank holiday, children will return back to school on Tuesday 7th May.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continuing support.

Yours sincerely
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Mr J Murgatroyd

Head Teacher 
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